
 

 

COMMUNITY-BASED INFRASTRUCTURE DEVELOPMENT 

PROGRAM  
 

INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE – EXTENSION NOTICE 
DIQE-CBIDP/2021 

 
The Division of Infrastructure, Quarries and the Environment (DIQE) of 

the Tobago House of Assembly (THA) hereby invites all legally registered 

vendors with the Registrar General and with the Procurement Control 

Office to participate in the Community-Based Infrastructure Development 

Program as follows: 
  

1. Drainage Systems Construction  

2. Reinforced Concrete Walkway Construction  

3. Reinforced Concrete/Blockwork Short Retaining Wall Construction  

4. General Building Construction 

5. Ironmongery Installation  

6. Landscaping & Tree Cutting  

7. Demolition and Excavation  

8. Engineering Surveying  

9. Signage 

10. Lighting (including solar) 

11. Plumbing & Electrical 
 

Interested vendors should send an acknowledgement email to 

diqe.cbid.tenders@tha.gov.tt with the following information: 

 

 Company Name 

 Address 

 Contact number 

 Category of Interest ( only 1 category per vendor) 

 
Be mindful, Only Vendors that are pre-qualified at the PCO between 50,000 – 

250,000 are eligible to participate in this program. Interested contractors can only 

choose ONE category of interest to apply. As far as is possible contractors will 

only be awarded work within their respective community. 

 
The aim of this program is to provide much needed infrastructural works and other services 

within local communities while building the capacity of those vendors duly registered and 

operating within these communities. 

 

Interested vendors MUST express their interest to participate in this program on or 

before October 29th, 2021 at 2:00 pm.  

For more information contact:  Procurement Control Office at 639-3421 Ext. 1021 

                                                   DIQE: Please contact Melissa at 729-5916 

   

LATE ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS WILL NOT BE ENTERTAINED 
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